
 
The New Guild Trust. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with 
company number 11185205. 

 

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Update on the teachers strike action in England, 15th and 16th March, 2023 impact on Moorpark Junior 

School: 

All classes are open for all pupils.  

Please be aware that these arrangements could change at any point before the 15th and 16th March, 

2023 and we will keep you informed.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Peters. 

(Headteacher).  

 

Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road,  

Burslem,  

Stoke-on-Trent,  

Staffordshire,  

ST6 1EL.  

01782 234440  

moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk 
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